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' June 4, 1990

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk

|- Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: McGuire Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-369, 370

~ Inspection Report Nos. 369, 370/89-01
Corrective Action Delay

Gentlemen:

In my letter of December 27, 1989, " Corrective Action Delay Violation
50-369, 370/89-01-07 " I informed you that corrective actions involving a
review of our Problem Investigation Program would be complete by June 1,

i 1990.

This review is complete and the Problem Investigation Process (PIR)
Directive has been revised. Ilowever, we still have several departmental
interface issues to resolve and training on the revised directive must be

completed.

These corrective actions will be complete by September 1, 1990.

Should there be any questions concerning this matter, contact W. T. Byers at
(704) 373-6194.

Very truly yours, .

L
sze k

p Ital B. Tucker

WTB/200/lcs

Attachment
,

xc: Mr. S. D. Ebneter Mr. P. K. VanDoorn
Regional Administrator, Region.II NRC Resident Inspector
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission McGuire Nuclear Station
101 Marietta St., NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Mr. Darl llood
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Washington, D.C. 20555
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